
 

URGENT APPEAL 

REMEMBER SDA IN YOUR WILL 
 

Legacies to the Sussex Deaf Association are important and vital to continue 

the support and club services throughout  Sussex for future generations to 

come. 

 

Leaving an amount to SDA no matter how big or small really makes a   

difference and you do not have to be rich.  For instance 5% or more of your 

estate will help SDA. 

 

Think about it if SDA stops altogether!  Where would you, family and 

friends go for help? 

 

Many people in the past who have left money in their Wills to SDA have 

helped greatly.  Without support like this our charity would not exist.   

 

Next time you make a Will, think about leaving something, no matter how 

much to the Sussex Deaf Association.   Our Will Leaflet is available online 

at www.sussexdeaf.com/donate.html or our Head Office in Brighton.  

Please help SDA’s work carry on. 

 

Thank you         

          Sussex Deaf Association                

          Valley Social Centre                          

          Whitehawk Way                               

                                Brighton  BN2 5HE 

          Tel: 01273 671899                            

          Fax: 01273 625283                

          Email: info@sussexdeaf.com 

http://www.sussexdeaf.com/donate.html

